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Thank you to the Knights of Columbus Council 1297 for their generous 
contribution to the SHA Wish List, which included donations to both the 
6th grade and the 3rd grade classes.  The sixth grade class was able to 
enjoy a field trip to Midland to the canopy walk at Whiting Forest.  The 
third graders will take a trip to Michigan’s capitol in Lansing and Potter 
Park in the Spring.  The Knights’ gift also benefitted leadership program 
scholarships for high school students, and the start-up of the robotics 
program at SHA.    Above is a photo taken with Mrs. Lemke and Mrs. 
Wyman’s classes.  Thank you, Knights of Columbus!     


